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August 9, 2020 

 
Dear Maverick Families, 
 
I hope this message finds you well and enjoying your summer.  The purpose of this communication is to 
provide some updates for LCC and access to our​ “Digital Business Days.”​  August 25th will be the first 
day of school and our launch of a robust Distance Learning model for the full first quarter of the 2020-21 
school year.  In addition, this year is a landmark year for LCC as we are celebrating 25 years of providing 
a world class education to our LCC Community.  This year’s focus for our staff and students will be, 
“Wellness and Engagement-All Mavericks!”  Together, as a family, we will provide high quality education 
and support to meet the needs of all our students.   I also want to take this time to welcome our new 
Assistant Principal, Dr. Robert Caughey, who is joining us from San Dieguito High School Academy.  Dr. 
Caughey brings with him a wealth of experience as an administrator and educator in the San Dieguito 
Union High School District. 
 
Digital Business Days 
As we enter the 2020-21 school year, it is essential that all families review the following “​Digital Business 
Days​” forms and important information.  Please be sure to review each item carefully and complete the 
necessary forms required for each student.  If you need support or have questions, we are here for you. 
Please access the forms by clicking ​HERE​. 
 
Distance Learning Parent Presentation and Q&A With LCC Administration 
Please save the dates.  We look forward to providing a parent training and presentation on the Distance 
Learning Platform.  The digital presentation will be sent out on Friday, ​August 14th​ and will be available 
on our ​LCC website​.  We will hold a Q & A with LCC Administration on Wednesday, ​August 18th​ to 
provide information and address questions. I will send out details on how to access and participate in 
the Q & A session in the near future. 
 
Have a great evening and we look forward to partnering with you to serve our LCC Community.  Go 
Mavs! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Reno Medina, Principal 

Canyon Crest Academy • Carmel Valley MS • Diegueño MS • Earl Warren MS • La Costa Canyon HS  
Oak Crest MS  • Pacific Trails MS • San Dieguito HS Academy • Sunset HS • Torrey Pines HS 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1apbTCnxV0aDvoptxW9ax7JvJsp2IIr3el24bJnhTBiM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1apbTCnxV0aDvoptxW9ax7JvJsp2IIr3el24bJnhTBiM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1apbTCnxV0aDvoptxW9ax7JvJsp2IIr3el24bJnhTBiM/edit?usp=sharing
https://lc.sduhsd.net/

